
My name is Doug Renfrow and I am a life long resident of Oregon, a woodsman, hunter, 
Veteran, competitive shooter, firearm safety instructor and range master. I am writing to 
oppose HB 4145 as an unnecessary, political attack on law abiding gun owners without just 
cause. This bill would make “gun police” out of people who have a personal grudge against 
someone giving them a vehicle to exact revenge. This does not serve the people of Oregon, it 
serves the governors personal socialist agenda! 
Again I ask that this bill NOT be supported.  
  
Douglass M. Renfrow 
 


